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AGM 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 19th 
September at 6pm in School. 
 
As a charity, it is important that we hold these meetings each year to discuss the 
way the charity is running and to vote in key members.  
 
The PTA made over £15,000 last year which will be spent on enhancing the 
children’s time at school. We have a huge target this year and need your help 
more than ever! Whether you are able to help with just one, or with several of 
our events, volunteers are always needed.  
 
All parents and family members who would like to be involved with the PTA, 
are warmly invited to attend the AGM and we always welcome new members.  
 
Our current Chair is stepping down after 3 years so we will be voting in a new 
Chairperson. Amanda has loved her time as chair and we are very grateful to her 
for all she has done.  If you would like more information about this role then 
please contact winningtonparkpta@gmail.com.  
 
Being a member of the PTA is very rewarding and will allow you to become a 
valued member of the school community. It is also an excellent opportunity to 
get to know other parents. We have had many good times together at school 
and social events.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting us this year and we look forward to meeting 
lots of new members.  
 
 
The PTA Team 
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